OFFICE OF THE CITY ADMINISTRATOR
CONTRACT MONITORING DIVISION

London N. Breed, Mayor Romulus Asenloo, Director
Naomi M. Kelly, City Administrator

Date:  July 25, 2018

To: Boris Delepine, Contracts Manager, Port of San Francisco

From: Finbarr Jewell
Contract Compliance Officer /‘ﬁ
Contract Monitoring Division .

Re: RFP- Technical Support Services for Pier 70 Mission Rock Special Use
Districts

The Contract Monitoring Division (CMD) has reviewed the consultant proposals and
supporting documentation for the above-referenced project. Three firms submitted
proposals and based on this review, and CMD has determined all firms were
materially compliant with the pre-award 14B requirements.

CMD concluded that the following companies satisfied the City's pre-award 14B
requirements.

Freyer & Laureta, INC.
Hollins Consulting, INC.
Telamon Engineering Consultants, INC.

Ratings Bonus
The following firms are eligible for a rating bonus:

Freyer & Laureta, INC. (10% Rating Bonus).
Hollins Consulting, INC (10% Rating Bonus).
Telamon Engineering Consultants, INC. (10% Rating Bonus).

Should you have any questions, or if | can be of further assistance, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 415 274-0511

30 Van Nesls Avenue, Suite 200, San F_rancisco. CA 94102
Telephone (415) 581-2310; Fax (415) 581-2351



